World Language Assessment Verbiage

The World Language Assessment is a wonderful opportunity for students in grades 7-12 to receive recognition for their proficiency in reading, writing, speaking, and understanding a language other than English, earn additional high school world language credits, and free up space in class schedules. Qualifying students may earn the Seal of Biliteracy, special recognition that is very meaningful for many students and families. 

Registration costs $10 and is open through September 30. Fall testing will take place in mid-late October. Spring test registration will open January 3 and testing will take place in mid-February.

The Communications office will send registration information to families with students in grades 7-12 on September 13, 20, and 27, but school staff should also publicize this opportunity. The WLA Website has been updated for spring and includes Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) in English and in translation.

Interested students must complete a student agreement (attached). This helps students understand what they need to know and be able to do to earn credit. Please keep in mind that students must be able to read, write, speak, and understand their language in order to earn credit. Students who cannot write, for example, cannot earn credit and should not test. Students can access practice tests to see if the WLA is right for them. Practice test information is available on the flyer, FAQ, and registration cards. Students should take their agreement form to the treasurer (high schools) or office manager (middle schools) to register. Office managers and treasurers will use student agreements to determine if a student should be allowed to register. Students who respond “no” to being able to read, write, understand, or speak the language are not allowed to register. Students who indicate that they don’t know how to type in that language should still register.

Next Steps: 
1. Share this important information and the attached documents with students. 
1. If students are not sure if they are proficient, please encourage them to look at the practice materials. It is important that we are clear with students about what they must know and be able to do to earn credit, as they will miss instructional time to test.

Attached please find:
1. Student Flyers 
1. Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) documents
1. Student Agreement (to submit at registration)

